
We are enjoying our rights and fulfilling our dreams.
Ambition, Resilience, Respect

St. Benedict's Primary School

Next Week

Science

Events After-School Clubs

Monday 3rd Feb Singing
Folk

Composition
Y3 Football

Tuesday 4th Feb Ukulele Y5

Y1 Art
Y3 Multisport

Y4 Science

Wednesday 5th Feb

ESOL class 08:50am

Thursday 6th Feb Stay and Play 08:50am Y1/2 Drama

Y3 Gymnastics

Gardening

Y6 Science

Y5 Photography

Friday 7th Feb World Number Day

World Number Day 
Friday 7th Feb

Let's celebrate World Number Day in style! 
Come to school dressed as a Times Table Rockstar and have some fun as we rock those numbers 
together.

Question of the week: What is the biggest snake in the world?

Scientist of the month: Alexander Graham Bell



We are introducing a new way to inform you about

First Aid incidents and the administration of medicine.

Safeguarding

Our new system is called Medical Tracker and it allows us to inform parents/ 

carers of first aid incidents and medication administration by email. Once we start 

using it, you will no longer get the First Aid paper slips. 

Medical Tracker will be beneficial to you because:

• You can be notified immediately after a first aid incident by email

• You can be notified immediately after medication has been administered by 

email

To use Medical Tracker effectively we need to collect the best email address to 

use to notify you of incidents. Next week, a data collection sheet will be given to 

each child. Please check it, make any changes and send it back to school as soon 

as possible. 

We will start to use Medical Tracker on Monday 24th February 2025. 

Please, keep a watchful eye on what your child is viewing 
on their TVs and tablets. In playgrounds across the country, 
children are talking about the scenes and characters in Squid 
Games. This programme is not appropriate for children 
because the violence in the series is very realistic and often 
upsetting. Ensure that the parental controls are activated on 
your child’s device and that age-restricted child profiles are 
properly set up on any on-demand services available 
through the family TV (such as Netflix, in this case) to 
prevent inappropriate content being streamed.

CHILDREN SHOULD 
NOT BE WATCHING 

SQUID GAMES
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